
 
 

 
 

REQUEST 15925 

 
I am requesting detailed information about the poor hygiene rating given to the Queen Anne pub/restaurant in 
Golborne in September. I am also aware that there has been another inspection and the new rating will be 
published "shortly".  I would like to know when "shortly" is and whether the initial cause for the poor rating has 
been rectified.  
 
 

RESPONSE 
 
I can confirm that the business received a rating of 1 ‘improvement required’ at their inspection on the 7 th 
November 2023 as detailed below: 
 
Intervention rating score 
Compliance with hygiene requirements  
15 (major non-compliance) 
Compliance with structure requirements  
10 (minor non-compliance) 
Confidence in Management  
20 (significantly varying record of compliance) 
 
Following a request for reinspection, a further unannounced visit was carried out on the 8/11/23 and the 
hygiene standard had improved and they were given a rating of 4 and was assessed as ‘good’ in line with 
hygiene requirements having addressed the contraventions at the previous inspection. 
 
Intervention rating score 
Compliance with hygiene requirements  
10 (minor non-compliance) 
Compliance with structure requirements  
5 (good) 
Confidence in Management  
5 (good) 
 

 


